
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 March 2007 

4. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 4.1 INSTALLATION OF POSTER BOLLARDS ON ROADS 
 
  Jamie Holloway, on behalf of Phantom Bill Stickers Limited, addressed the Board on proposed 

locations for the installation of poster bollards on roads in the Riccarton/Wigram area. 
 
  The Board received the information and its recommendations on this matter are recorded under 

clause 6 of this report. 
 
 4.2 YALDHURST RURAL RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 
  Bob Cross, Chairman of the Yaldhurst Rural Residents’ Association, addressed the Board to 

seek financial assistance for costs associated with appealing a recent Environment Court 
decision on the resource consent application for the Miners Road Quarry in Yaldhurst. 

 
  The Board received the information and decided to request a report from staff on the 

Association’s request for assistance, to be submitted to a forthcoming Community Board 
meeting in the New Year. 

 
  (Note:  Bob Shearing abstained from the discussion and voting on this matter.) 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


